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F 
rom the Pastor’s Pen: 
How was your stewardship of time 
last year? How about your steward-
ship of possessions? God wants to 

richly bless us as we are faithful to Him in the 
area of stewardship.  
 
Look at the chart below, which is the actual 
giving (general fund and designated) for our 
church in 2018. Where do you fit on the giving 
report? Would you make a commitment to do 
better next year in your time, talent and re-
sources? 
 

Pastor Gene 
 
******************************** 
 

Holly Hill Baptist Church 
Contribution Range Report 

For Period 01/01/2018—12/31/2018 
Contribution Range     # of Contributors 
$ 
0–  0    2 
1- 100    11 
101- 200    6 
201- 400    9 
401- 500    4 
501- 750    2 
751-  1,000    3 
1,001- 1,500    8 
1,501- 2,500    3 
2,501- 3,001    6 
3,002- 4,001    5 
4,002-  5,001    8 
5,002- 6,001    6 
6,002- 8,001    3 
8,002- 10,000    1 
10,001-15,000    1 
15,001-20,000    0 
20,001-999,999,999   1  

 
******************************** 
 

DEACON’S MEETING 

The deacons will meet on Monday, February 4 
at 6:30 pm 
 

 

 

VALENTINE  

FOOD,   

FELLOWSHIP 

AND BINGO 

NIGHT 

WEDNESDAY,  

        FEBRUARY 13 

                6:45 pm 

 

All are invited! 

Please sign up on 

the sheet in the  

foyer if you plan to  

attend.  

 

 

 

********************************* 

WELCOME NEW MEMBER 
Delita Cottle, 200 Nicks Street, Graham, NC 
27253; Phone 336-227-8650. 

 

********************************** 

 

NGO (Never Grow Old) 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019 

11:30 a.m.  

Davincis Table 

Please join us!  

 

************************************ 
 

THANK YOU 
Thank you so much for the donation you sent to 
Devine Crossings Baptist Church in memory of 
Oscar Nevell Maidon. (Delma’s brother). It was 
very kind and thoughtful of you. It was appreci-
ated by the family very much. Thanks again.  
Rudine Maidon & children  

FEBRUARY 2019 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Jan. 28   Fellowship Committee Meeting, 6 pm 
Feb. 4    Deacons Meeting, 6: 30 pm 
Feb. 11  NAMI, 6 pm 
Feb. 12, 19, & 26 NAMI Class, 6:30-9 
Feb. 13  Valentine Food & Fellowship Bingo 
               Night, 6:45 pm—Sign up sheet in foyer 
Feb. 19   NGO—Davincis Table, 11:30 pm 
Feb. 25   Newsletter Deadline, 9:30 am 
 

CHURCH WEATHER  

CLOSING POLICY 

This winter we will continue to use Channel 2 
(WFMY), Cable Channel 9, to announce our clos-
ing plans. Forecasts will be reviewed and local 
conditions surveyed when practical, and a deci-
sion made by the Pastor, with advice from the 
Chairman of the Deacons and the Properties 
Chairman. Please, be alert to that channel Satur-
day night and Sunday morning. Wednesday night 
closings will be handled by calls from the dea-
cons. The parking lot and walks will be scraped, 
or salt applied when appropriate, but each person 
should review their own situation before ventur-
ing out, and use extra precaution. WHEN IN 
DOUBT, DON’T COME OUT!!! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 
 
As the year 2018 has passed, God enabled us to collect 156 shoeboxes 
which exceeded our goal. These shoeboxes went to the countries of Ango-
la, Southern Africa, Cameroon, Central Africa, and Columbia, South 
America and to Hard to Reach Areas. 
 
The following is the testimony of a young man named Arthur in one of the 
Hard to Reach Areas who received a shoebox: 
 
 

Showing Love and Truth 

Arthur was a young man who lived in a very war torn area with many militants of-

ten killing the people in the village. One day a box came filled with brightly col-

ored shoeboxes. In these boxes were things that most of the children had never 

seen or had, pencils, soap, crayons and paper. We take these things for granted. 

Arthur received his shoebox along with other children. In the box was the Great-

est Journey Ever booklet explaining to Arthur and the other children how to re-

ceive Christ as their Savior. Arthur was so thrilled to have paper and pencils so 

he could write down things. Not long after this Arthur and many of the children 

were killed in an ambush attack by militants. When his mother looked on his pa-

per he told how he had the day before asked Jesus into his heart as his Savior. 

We will focus in the month of February on soap and wash-

cloths, combs and brushes, deodorant, and toothbrushes. 

Remember our goal for 2019 is 175 shoeboxes. 



FEBRUARY  

BIRTHDAYS 

1. Linda Maness 
3. Jean Stout 
13. Patsy Howard 
16. Pat Durham 
19. Dan Cowen 
20. Nora Massey, Jean Johnson 
21. Claire Collins 
22. Mary Hunsinger 
26. Clint Perkins 
27. Vicky Marmolejo 
 

FEBRUARY 

 ANNIVERSARIES 

 
 
(Please let us know, call 336-584-8040 if you 
were left off the February Birthday or Anniver-
sary list.) 

   

FEBRUARY  2019 
 S M T W T F S 
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Deacons 
meet 6:30 pm 
 
 

5 
 

NAMI Class 
6:30-9 

6 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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NAMI 6 pm 

12 
 
 
 

NAMI Class 
6:30-9 

13 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Valentine Food/

Fellowship/
Bingo night 6:45 

pm 
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19 
NGO—

Davincis Table 
11:30 pm 

 
NAMI Class 

6:30-9 

20 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 

 

21 
 
 

22 
 
 

22 
 

24 
 
 
 
 

25 
 
 
 
 
 

26 
 

NAMI Class 
6:30-9 

 

27 
 

Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
 

28 
 
 
 

  

Meals-on-Wheels 
Monday, Feb. 4:  Ken & Jean Stout 
Tuesday, Feb. 5:  Eldridge & Vicki Matkins 
Wednesday, Feb. 9: Randy & Vickie Godwin 
Thursday, Feb. 10: Allen & Connie Swisher 

 

SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am 
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 

Secretary’s Hours:  
                      Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

 
                 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon: Randy Godwin 

Meals on Wheels Delivers 


